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Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief c3
Transportation Certification Branch &
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety O C TER
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Dear Mr. MacDonald:
'

g
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Reference is made to a telephone conversation of July 14,
1980 between Mr. R. Odegaarden of your office and
P. J. Defilippi of PA Operations. -

This letter is not m = tion to your office that Babcock &e
' Wilcox, Nuclear ?" ind Manufacturing Divisjon, PA

Operations no Ic uesires to be listed as a registered
user of the Model UNC-2901 shipping package authorized by
Certificate of Compliance No. 6294, Revision No. 3. Use
of this package at PA Operations is unforeseen.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me.

Sincerely,

U
Michael A. Austin
Manager, Technical Control

PJD/MAA/mhb
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